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January 1, 2024

To Whom It May Concern,

The purpose of this letter is to certify that REELZCHANNEL, LLC is in compliance with the Children’s
Television Act of 1990 and the FCC rules implementing the Act during the calendar year ending December
31, 2023. In addition, REELZCHANNEL is in compliance with the obligations for closed captioning as
required by the FCC Rules and Regulation.

Compliance with the ATSC A/85 Recommended Practice is determined by ReelzChannel Network through
the use of equipment and associated software that is installed, utilized, and maintained in a commercially
reasonable manner.

If you have any questions regarding these documents, please feel free to contact me at 651.659.7083.

John deGarmo
SVP Distribution
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